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RELATING TO RETIREMENT SAVINGS 
 
 Senate Bill No. 2333 establishes the Hawai‘i Retirement Savings Plan; 

establishes a Hawai‘i Retirement Savings Board to administer the plan; and sets 

operating and reporting requirements for the plan and the board.  The bill also 

establishes a Hawai‘i Retirement Savings Plan Administrative Fund and appropriates 

general funds and special funds in FY 19 for administrative and operating expenses. 

 The Department of Budget and Finance strongly believes that it would be 

premature to statutorily establish the retirement savings plan, the board, and the special 

fund without conducting a study to determine the feasibility of the retirement savings 

plan concept.  The types of issues involved are recognized and identified in Section 3 of 

the bill. 

 Thank you for your consideration of our comments. 
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Comments:  

  

January 29, 2018 

  

  

  

Hawaii State Legislature 

Senate Committee on Labor 

To: Senator Jill Tokuda, Chair 

  

Dear Senator Tokuda 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to express my strong support for SB2333, Relating to 
Retirement Savings. This bill is the first step in providing financial security for Hawaii’s 
future. Many in our workforce are not saving for retirement...let’s make it simple and 
easy for them to save for themselves. 

  

Most small businesses cannot afford the financial and administrative costs of 
establishing retirement programs for their employees. Participation requirements, 
mandatory financial commitments, bureaucracy and red tape, cause retirement 
programs to compete with the need to make a profit. This bill intends to take that burden 
off of the small business owner and give individual employees the option of saving for 
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themselves. Other states have already implemented a variety of programs to address 
this issue. This bill calls for establishing a board to design a program. A good first step... 

  

From 1980 to 1998 I was the President/CEO of the Better Business Bureau of Utah. I 
experienced the difficulty in establishing a small business retirement program for myself 
and my staff. Several different attempts ended in frustration. This is a real and pervasive 
problem for small employers and their employees in our community. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to express my support for SB2333. 

  

  

  

  

Sincerely, William Beadle 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

William Beadle 

1720 Ala Moana Boulevard, 1406A 

Honolulu, HI 96815 
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